
September 2019

CONSTRUCTION ALERT
NE Spring Blvd – 120th to 124th Ave NE
October 2019 through the end of 2020
Construction of the next segment of NE Spring Blvd begins in 
October. The new multi-modal 4-lane roadway will feature sidewalks 
with bicycle paths, on-street parking on the north side, landscaping 
and utility improvements. Four traffic signals will also be installed, 
two of which will be pedestrian-focused for access to the future 
Spring District/120th Street light rail station.  

Expect periodic lane closures at the intersection of NE Spring 
Blvd at 120th Ave NE. The intersection with 124th Ave NE will also 
be closed for up to 12 weekends in coordination with the current 
through traffic closure between NE 12th Street/Bel-Red Road and 
Northup Way for the 124th Ave NE Corridor project. 

Project and funding information: BellevueWA.gov/springboulevard 

Contact: Todd Hopkins, construction inspector 
425-452-4251| thopkins@bellevuewa.gov

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable accommodation 
requests please phone at least 48 hours in advance 425-452-2064 
(voice) or email mjensen@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding 

accommodations, contact City of Bellevue ADA/Title VI Administrator at 
425-452-6168 (voice) or email ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov. If you are deaf 
or hard of hearing dial 711. All meetings are wheelchair accessible.C
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Transportation Department
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PO Box 90012
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NE Spring Blvd – 120th to 124th Ave NE
October 2019 through the end of 2020

CONSTRUCTION ALERT

Information

425-452-6800

Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no person shall 
on the grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by the Title VI of the Civil 
Rights Acts of 1964, be excluded from participating in, be denied the benefits of, or be 
otherwise discriminated against under any of its federally funded program and activities. Any 
person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated may file a complaint with 
the Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI complaint forms and advice, please contact the Title VI 
Coordinator at 425-452-4496.


